
ANNOUNCEMENT  OF  THE
PATRIARCHATE OF JERUSALEM
The website of the Patriarchate of Jerusalem announces to its
readers that H.H.B. our Father and Patriarch of Jerusalem

Theophilos will be in Qatar from Thursday 8th/21st to Sunday

11th/24th  February  2019.  His  Beatitude  will  officiate  the
consecration of the Holy Church of St. Isaac the Syriac on
Friday 9th/22nd February 2019.

Details on the event will be posted in due course.
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